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Subject: klean
From: eroberts@roberts34th2010.com
Date: Thu, Sep 02, 2010 9:30 am
To: erobertsd4675@sbeglobal.net

September 1, 2010

Mr. Daniel F. Caruso, Esq. Chairman Ten Franklin Square
New Britain,CT 06051

Subject : 225C Kleen Energy

Dear chm Caruso / members of the Siting Council
I am writing on behalf of my continued concerns and that of others I.E. residents of

Portland® Middletown that have been

impacted by the preventable blast of Feb. 7, 2010. These concerns relate to your leagal

charge for public safety,siting

quality, public need.
Please consider these issues/ facts prior to your decision to allow a request for an another

extention or change of there

original permit of November 21, 2002.

1. Multible renewables since 2002

2.Major changes such as 520 megawatts to 620 mg.

3.Public water changesl.E. City of Middletown

4.0il supply changes, tanks , pipe lines.

5.Nevas Report-Ivestigation Revnew Panel- Using nitrogen to ciean/purge did so on Jan.

28,2010 not on Feb 7, 2010

6.Recommended to wait for THOMAS report.

7.Scores of OSHA violations, 16.6 million doilar penalty.

8.Have not settled claimes responsalbe to neighboring property victums of the Feb. 7, 2010

BLAST.9.

9.SIX persons lost there lives/ many others injured.

10. Previous experience building gas fired power plants of this size.
Please consider these ten points as a base line to any other plant preveously built of the

same type and size.Therefor

under the laws of the state of CT I hereby request that the Siting Council DENY this request

until all realavant materials
and the THOMAS report become final,

?ctfully, EARLE ROBERTS
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